
 

 

 

 

 The RAF FA would like to welcome DXC Technology to the team as our newest sponsors. 
 
Wg Cdr Damion Weir, Director of Sponsorship, RAF FA said ’This is an exciting period for the RAF FA 
and this partnership offers both parties excellent opportunism for the next 3 years.  DXC Technology will 
be sponsoring both the Men’s Senior Representative Team and the U23 and they look forward to 
working closely with the management and the players to ensure the success of our Representative 
Teams in future competitions.’  
 
Paul O’Shaughnessy, AE UK Defence at DXC Technology said about the sponsorship deal ‘At DXC 
Technology we strive to build strong relationships with our communities, in line with our core values of 
‘community’ and ‘care’. We recognise that involvement in sport improves physical and mental well-being, 
as well as fostering teamwork, leadership and confidence – skills that equip serving personnel for life in, 
and after, duty. DXC has been a partner of the UK MOD for over 20 years and we are very proud to 
extend this to the support of RAF Sports. We look forward to helping the RAF Representative team and 

the U23s deliver excellence over this season, and beyond.’ 
 

  

RAF FA Welcomes New Sponsor- DXC 

1Air Cdre Rich Pratley, Chairman RAFFA welcomes Paul O'Shaughnessy, AE UK Defence at DSC Technology as a new 
sponsor for the RAF FA. 
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